
Please support us where possible. Please donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or 
paypal). There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order. Alternatively, our bank details are St Thomas More Church, 
NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19 or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.   

  ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Fr Bartłomiej Dudek (Parish Priest)           Fr Joseph Gulliford (Assistant Priest) 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic 
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 18 February – First Sunday of Lent 
08.30 Kathleen Walsh RIP 
10.00 Mrs Ita Grogon RIP 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Patti Murphy Christmas bouquet 
17.30 People of the parish  

 

Mon 19 February  
09.30 Vincent O’Brien RIP 
14.00 John Paul Centre Association in JPC 
 

Tue 20 February  
09.30 Blessings for Bawdin family 
 

Wed 21 February (St Peter Damian) 
09.30 Fr Bart 
18.00 Lectio Divina – biblical meditation 
19.00 Adoration and Confession 

  

Thu 22 February (St Peter, Apostle) 
09.30 Fr Joseph 
 

Fri 23 February (St Polycarp) 
09.30 Philip Wilson RIP 
19.00 Youth Group in JPC, register via website 
19.30 Stations of the Cross 
 

Sat 24 February 
08.30 Michael Patrick RIP 
17.00 Confession 
17.30 Elizabeth Morris RIP 
 

Sun 25 February – Second Sunday of Lent 
08.30 Bridget and Marilyn Wallace - wellbeing 
10.00 People of the parish 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 James, Maia and Seamus Murphy RIP 
17.30 Eileen stack RIP 

 

Second collection this weekend will be for the Clergy 
Support Fund. The clergy in our Archdiocese have 
given us so much. They have been there for us in our 
happiest moments and comforted us when we have 
lost loved ones. Supporting priests in their retirement 
is one way to show your appreciation for all they have 
one for parishes. You make supporting our clergy in 
retirement possible, find out how to donate to the 
Clergy Support Fund at www.rcaos.org.uk/donate/CSF 
or scan QR code. You can also donate via telephone 
office hours Mon-Fri 020 7960 2504 or by using the 
Clergy Support Fund envelopes available at the back of 
Church. Please continue to keep our Priests in your 
prayers.  Next weekend (24/25 February) the second 
collection will be for CAFOD Lent Fast Day. Please find 
donation envelopes and further details on the poster in 
the porch. 
 

Financial update: the January collection was £9,061.76 
out of which: 

o Standing orders: £4,142.00 
o Weekly cash collection, £2,900.55 
o Weekly Gift Aid envelopes: £1,262.04 
o SumUp cashless collection: £717.17 
o Donations: £40 

The collection for Racial Justice raised £406.13 
Thank you for your kind and generous donations.  
 

 

STM Youth Group: With the new arrangements and 
activities we are inviting young people, school years 7 to 
10, to join us from 19.00 to 20.30 and years 11-13 to join 
us from 20.00 to 21.15 on 23 February in the John Paul 
Centre. This will mark the restart of our Parish Youth 
Group where we will meet on Fridays during term-time 
with games, food and some faith input. Parents need to 
register their children once prior to the session via the 
parish website. For more details, please, email 
dulwichyouth@rcaos.org.uk or speak to Joseph Lyons, 
Cecilia Gillott or Fr Bart. 
 

Welcome to the Catholic Church and our parish 
Matteo Joseph Monteith, Evan Francis Lee, Agnes Mei 
and Hera Malcom Pinxt and Luca Rim Howell who were 
recently baptised at St Thomas More. 
 

Passing of the faith: How do we start?  How do we 
continue?  What works well for children at different 
stages? Four online sessions organised by our diocesan 
Marriage and Family Life Team for parents starting 
Wednesday 28 February, 20.00 – 21.30, for 
grandparents starting Thursday 18 April, 19:30 – 
21.00. Email Lisette on mflse@rcaos.org.uk  
 

Mass time change on Saturdays 24 February and 2 
March: please note that the Saturday Mass in the next 
two weeks will take place at 8.30 rather than 9.30 due 
to the First Reconciliation preparation and celebration. 
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